
District 3 Report to June, 2021 Assembly 
 

District Representative Report  

District 3 in Baker, Clay, Duval & Nassau Counties and Ponte Vedra Beach is doing well!  We are 

steadily filling our open positions on the panel with two more possibly to be filled at our next 

business meeting.  
 

Our groups are gradually opening for face-to-face or hybrid although some are choosing to stay 

on Zoom for the time being.  Our Where & When Chairperson and Technology Chairpersons are 

super busy keeping up with the frequent changes in meeting status.  They do a great job 

keeping the Find-A-Meeting page on our website current as to which groups are meeting, how 

they are meeting, what protocols are in place for face-to-face and any Zoom numbers and 

contact information needed.   
 

Since the last Assembly, we have added a new meeting and we are excited that a new Alateen 

meeting and a Spanish meeting are in the planning stages! 
   

We are looking forward to our next Fun Day in July! As the Florida State AA Convention is in 

Jacksonville at the start of August, we are working on plans for Al-Anon participation including 

hosting the Friday luncheon, Hospitality, Al-Anon workshops, and members to share Al-Anon 

readings when there are speakers.  
 

 I don’t know about you guys, but I’m delighted that I might see some of you face-to-face at our 

2021 Florida North Al-Anon Convention! Serenity rocks! 
 

Kathleen Lund  

District Representative 

D3, Panel 61 
 

 

District Information Service Liaison (DISL) Report 

All of our Public Outreach positions have been filled.  Packets with our public outreach 

magnets, bookmarks, and instructions for distributing them were handed out at our March Fun 

Day.  We also have placed some outreach magnet bags at our Literature Distribution Center for 

customers to distribute.   
 

Pam Robbins 

District Information Service Liaison 

D3, Panel 61 

.  


